
May 31 2001 Tornado 
A weak tornado briefly touched down 7 miles north of Pinckneyville, Illinois during the late afternoon hours. A 

unique aspect of this tornado was that it was well documented, with numerous photos and videos taken. The 

tornado was also unique in that it was not associated with commonly observed radar characteristics, such as a 

heavy rain or hail shaft.   

Despite an extensive check of the area by local authorities, no damage was located. The funnel cloud briefly 

touched down in an open field or wooded area. Photos were taken by Connie Williams and distributed by 

WSIL-TV. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Damage was reported in Wayne County, IL that day as well: 

(GUSTS IN KNOTS - i.e. Thunderstorm Wind (G67) = 77 mph) 

 


